
I wish to "voice" my opinion that the bills currently before Oregon's Legislature are nothing more than 

further efforts to control gun ownership, and that is improper.  The Second Amendment to the 
Constitution calls for unfettered possession of guns by the citizenry.  The government is out of line 
when complicating and obfuscating the rules of ownership. 

  
Our time and effort would be better used confirming and enforcing the current laws in place.  Do 
something along those lines, and leave gun ownership alone! 
 
  
Regards, 
  

 
Monty Martin 
217 SE Lacreole Dr. Apt 12 
Dallas, Oregon 97338 
907 409 9619 

 


